
BARBUR BLVD & 26TH AVENUE RAIN GARDEN PROJECT 

TO BE COMPLETED THE END OF MAY 

 

Joseph Annette, Assistant Program Specialist for the City of Portland Environmental Services 
stated “This project has been a challenge due to some unknown underground finds; hopefully 
we are near the end." 

Kim Herron, Vice President of MKNA, Donna Herron, President of MKNA and John Gibbon, Land 
Use Chair for MKNA and SWNI attended the City of Portland Bureau of Environmental Services 
(BES) Open House at the Multnomah Arts Center on April 22, 2015.  BES representatives 
stated workers will begin planting native grasses & plants by the end of April and the 
new expected completion date for this project is the end of May, 2015.  To read information 
about this project visit https://www.portlandoregon.gov/bes/article/480340 or contact:  

Joseph Annett, Assistant Program Specialist  
City of Portland Environmental Services  
1120 SW Fifth Avenue Suite 1000 
Portland, OR 97204-3713  
Office- 503-823-2934 / Cell- 503-823-6313  
Email: joseph.annett@portlandoregon.gov 
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